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FISCAL NOTE

The Board of Medicine states that this bill will not have a significant fiscal 
impact, except for approximately $500 expenditure increase for advertising and 
notice required for rulemaking to implement the bill.  The expenditure increase 
could be considered an administrative cost.  However, for simplicity and to 
follow consistent practice on legislation of this type, it is included on the 
fiscal note.

The fiscal impact to the judicial system is indeterminable due to an unknown 
number of cases.
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